
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £187.65 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 2 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 

  

 

Anyone for 

tennis…? 
UF4 relished the chance 

to do tennis coaching with 
Jake. 

 

They practiced bouncing 
a ball on the racket and 
catching it in a cone. It 

was tricky, but everyone 
persevered really well. 

 

Of particular enjoyment 
was the giant balloon 

game over the tennis net. 
Much fun was had by all. 

Our Home School Association 
would like to invite parents/carers, 

family and friends to this 
forthcoming charity quiz night in aid 

of Welburn Hall School. 
 

They are also in need of Raffle 
Prizes for this event – so anything 

that you can donate would be 
gratefully accepted – thank you in 

anticipation!! 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lower Formal also enjoyed their own special 
tennis coaching session.  
 

Everyone enthusiastically joined in to hone 
their tennis skills.  
 

Our thanks go out to Jake for a very 
exhilarating and sporty afternoon.  



   
 

 

 

 
  

Thursdays represent a special treat for the staff at Welburn Hall School whereby for a small 
fee they can have a very tasty lunch ready prepared for them.  
 
This is last week’s menu, which as you can see, was an expertly presented Buddha Bowl, 
freshly made by some of our college students. 
 
This week’s tasty treat was Sloppy Joes – delicious! 

As part of their life skills lesson 
Mrs Foy’s college students tried 
different Spanish meats to 
create their own Spanish style 
tapas. 
 

All the students participated and 
were pleasantly surprised by 
liking things that they didn’t 
expect to enjoy.  



   
 

 

 

 
  

In food tech this week Pre-Formal 
had the pleasure of making 
delicious hot dogs.  
 

They enjoyed experimenting with 
different sauces, to accompany 
their sausages, by mixing 
traditional ketchups with 
mayonnaise.  
 

Garlic mayonnaise was a 
surprising hit, obviously tomato 
ketchup is still a favourite and 
even sweet chilli sauce got the 

thumbs up 👍 



   
 

 

 
 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

